

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000, Fax: 03 474 3488

Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz www.dunedin.govt.nz

22 July 2013

Nicolas Bosma

E-mail: fyi-request-942-5327ae88@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Nicolas

I refer to your request for information relating to overdue library fees. Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 and I provide the following information.

In response to your individual questions:

- 1 How much is owed to Dunedin Public Libraries by members thereof, in terms of each of
 - a) Overdue fees?

\$222,027.97

b) Administrative fees

\$66,034.44

c) Lost Item replacement fees

\$141,146.11

d) Outstanding Referral (Debt Recovery)

\$8,916.00

Questions 2 and 3 are not applicable because the Council has responded in full to question 1.

If you have any questions relating to the above information please contact Mr Bernie Hawke (Library Services Manager).

Yours faithfully

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer